Need to Meet re: 5th Week Check-In





Hello all,

This is just a quick request for us to meet regarding your 5th week check-in. As part of the LLC process, we want to meet with you week assessment marks. You had either a D/F, excessive absences, or multiple marks which are an issue we need to address.

This is not a punitive meeting and I'm not going to chastise you about anything; we just need to talk about how things can be fixed of action. This could be a very useful meeting for you and it shouldn't take more than ten minutes.

https://www.calendly.com/drlogsdon

Please sign up for a meeting at your earliest convenience.

Thanks, Dr. Logsdon

Dr. Jeremy Logsdon

Director, WKU Center for Literacy Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 270.745.2207

